Covid Memo

To Residents, Families, Friends, and Staff

As many of you already are aware, the health officials have advised that we are currently in Wave 7 of Covid infections.

Unfortunately, the number of positive Covid 19 cases are climbing again and as such has many LTC and Retirement homes in the province in outbreak.

We need everyone's help in assisting us to keep Palisade Gardens and James club covid free through this 7^{th} and hopefully final wave!

We are asking everyone to diligently follow the public health measures when visiting our retirement community. Masking will continue to be required at all times within the building. Utilize the hand sanitizers and socially distance when you are not eating or drinking.

Continued rapid testing is still required upon entry to our facilities for everyone.

We are asking visitors to go directly to a resident's room, or designated visiting area upon receiving our negative test.

Visiting residents in our common areas will not be allowed during this 7th wave. safe.

Thank you to everyone for helping keep the residents and staff safe.

Dana Dudley Director of Care

Micki McLean General Manager